
Dec. 6/21 
 
 
Hello, brothers and sisters of AUPE Local 69. A very short update from your bargaining committee: 
Dec. 6th we focused on non-monetary articles in the collective agreement and for the most part we 
addressed a number of housekeeping items (corrections for grammar, changes to language for clarity, 
etc).  
 
The day's work went as smoothly as could be hoped for.  
 
Jan. 10th we will move on to monetary matters in the collective agreement, and we expect things to 
get quite a bit more contentious. We've requested more details on how the near-virtual planning will 
impact members beyond some of the general updates offered to date, and expect to have information 
to share as of Jan. 10th. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact members of the bargaining committee if you have questions or 
concerns, thank you. 
 
 
-- 
Best regards, 
Mike MacLean 
 
On behalf of the Local 69 Bargaining Committee 
 


